
Visit to new centre at Maiden Erlegh
School

On Friday 29 th September I visited Maiden Erlegh School to see the new
facilities for Special Educational needs. The School does a good ,job in
meeting the individual needs of each child, and now  has an excellent new
area for some of this work. It was a pleasure to meet those who had created
it and to thank the teachers for all they do to provide a rich educational
experience.
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